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Becoming a Charity
Granite City Wanderers pride themselves on being a progressive and 
ambitious club who have always looked for ways to continue to develop 
and improve. In December 2012, the club were successful in applying to 
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watershed moment for the club, as we had never even thought about 
employing staff to help support the clubs development plans.

The coach was in post for two seasons and it made the club think seriously 
about if we were to do something similar in the future, would the club 
have the most sustainable structure to support it?

This further led to discussions about the potential for giving the club 
charitable status, and the potential benefits that might bring.One of the 
very long terms aims of the club has always been to look into pitch 
development, and we thought that moving from a constituted group to a 
charity would not only help the club attract more funding for this objective 
(should we find an appropriate area of land to develop), but would also 
give us a better governance structure and legal position to enable us to do 
this.


